April 11, 2001

Bonneville Power Administration 

Attention:  Catherine Hanan -- KEWB-4

FY 2002 Proposals

905 N.E. 11th Avenue

Portland, OR 97232

RE:  Proposal for the Columbia Plateau Ecoprovince

Dear Catherine,


Enclosed please find a proposal, Characterize and Assess Wildlife-Habitat Types and Structural Conditions for Sub-basins within the Columbia Plateau Ecoprovince that we are forwarding for review and consideration to fund.  There are two paper copies and a digital version of the proposal on the enclosed disk along with some supportive material.   If you have any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

I thank you for your time and for consideration of our proposals.

Cordially,

Thomas O’Neil

Director

